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News Update – August 2022 

General Information 

Trustee Meeting Minutes  

The minutes from our Wednesday 20th July 2022 meeting have been uploaded to the About Us / Management 
section of the website. 

The Grounds 

Strimming of the grounds has been carried out thanks to Jon’s pledge to sort the initial need to tidy up the grounds. 

Village Hall Signage 

We have an amazing wealth of talent within our Parish including a traditional Sign Writer. The below sign has been 
produced and donated to the Village Hall. It features our new Corporate Identity both sides and has been beautifully 
crafted and hand painted. We are going to hold off installing it until we have had a further tidy up of the grounds in 
order to do it justice. This is such a kind gesture and the Trustees would like to say a big Thank You – we are 
absolutely thrilled with it. 

 

ACRE Grant 

We have had a productive call with ACRE (Action with Communities in Rural England) as regards the grant we 
currently have in place. The deadline for the drawdown of funds is currently the end of September, we therefore have 
to submit our claim mid-month to get clearance and allow time for the transfer of funds. ACRE however have given 
us some leeway – if we have identified the work we need and the funding is in place for that work in September, we 
can carry out the work after September 2022. 
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Continued 

 

The Trustees are conducting a site visit at the Hall Tuesday 9th August to evaluate and prioritise the essential work 
required to get the Hall open taking into account the available funds we already have in place. 

Next Meeting 

The next meeting will be in September (Wednesday 21/09/22), due to August holidays. In the meantime sub-teams 
will continue to meet on a regular basis to keep the pressure on. 

 


